
 

Holy Cross School ♱ 
436 Broadway, South Portland, ME 04106 

 

           Wreath and Poinsettia Fundraiser 

                                Get ready for Christmas with these festive plants to support Holy Cross School! 

 
 

As you may already know, this year's first fundraiser is generously supported by 

*  

Wreaths can be picked up on 12/1 or 12/2 at the Holy Cross School Christmas Fair between 10:00-3:00 

Poinsettias can be redeemed by 12/25/23 at Broadway Gardens South Portland or Westbrook. Please remember to bring 

your certificate! 

Scan this QR code with your smart device for the link to the order form:  

 

https://form.jotform.com/232638609668167 

As always, thank you for your generous support. See you soon! 

~Laura Tyson, Holy Cross School Representative, leridge@gmail.com, Text to (207) 232-4471 

*Logo used with permission. 


